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The Engineering Board met at the Department for Transport’s offices on Friday 18th January and considered the following issues:
· An update on the Street Manager project by the DfT
· The initial results of the CIHT survey into Local Highway Maintenance, funding, governance and operation, presented by Matthew Lugg, President of CIHT
· A presentation on APSE benchmarking services for highways, by Andrew Martin, representing APSE
· The work of the Construction Industry Research & Information Association (CIRIA) and opportunities for ADEPT to become involved in current and upcoming projects
· The potential for endorsement by ADEPT of a draft Code of Practice for Highways England/Local Highway Authority
· A Department for Transport update 
 
Liz Kirkham
Secretary

g et s e Dt Tt s o
Jotmsacomichiioioan
[

+ et o e T e s gy e,
T e e e P
[ty
froshiiny
sttt

Sy



